
EASP February 2023 

Newsletter 

ATTENDANCE  ANNOUNCEMENT! 

Eagle After School Program is funded through 

a grant.  The grant requires regular attendance 

to guarantee program funding.   Please plan on 

attending 3 or more days a week. 

EASP February 

Closure Dates: 

February 10 

February 16 

February 21 

 

Nita M. Lowey 21st Century Community Learning Center  

EASP PICKUP PROCEDURES: 

Please TEXT 608-350-8215 to let 

staff know that you have arrived. 

Friendly reminder that EASP closes 

at 5:45pm and students need to be 

picked up before 5:45pm. 

Hello Eagle After School Program Families,  

Recently, we have had quite a few new students join the Eagle After School Program! We currently have 153 

students enrolled in EASP! That is the highest enrollment number in the programs history!  

This month we’re highlighting the 1st grade EASP classroom! I hope you enjoy reading about this great group of 

students and staff! 

Please continue to send outdoor gear with your child/children to school. The students love playing outside and 

get pretty upset when they don’t have the right gear to participate.  

It is very important that we’re able to reach families at night in case of an emergency or illness. If you plan on 

being out of town or unavailable please make sure we have an emergency contact on file that we can reach. 

Our number one priority is safety!  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to call or email. 

Sincerely, 

Stephany Georgeson 

Out of School Time Coordinator 

sgeorgeson@maustonschools.org 

608-350-9058 

Save the Date! 

The Eagle After School Program along with area businesses 

and organizations are busy planning a Family Night Out event. 

The event will be held on Thursday, March 16 from 5:00-6:30. 

More information about the event will be sent home in early 

February!  


